F.No.27/3/2017-1IPDS(236958)
Government of India
Ministry of Power
Shram Shakti Bhawan, Rafi Marg
New Delhi — 110001
Dated: 19" February, 2021
To,

The Director (NPMU)

PGCIL, 5th Floor, Tower-|

EIL R&D Complex, Sector-16
Gurugram-122001

Subject: Continuation of NSGM for the period April, 2020 to March, 2021.
Sir,

Please refer to NPMU's email dated 28.01.2021 on the above mentioned
subject.

2. In this regard, | am directed to convey the approval of this Ministry for the
continuation of NSGM for the period April, 2020 to March, 2021. Further, it is requested
to submit the EFC Memo for the period FY-2021 to FY 2025-26 at the earliest but not
later than 23.02.2021.

. This issues with the approval of Competent Authority.

Yours faithfully,

b

(Bimlesh Pawar)
Under Secretary to the Govt of India
Tele: 011-23708051

Email-bimlesh.pawar@nic.in



